
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Self-testing 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
  
Thank you for consenting to support your child to self-test. We have provided a pack of test kits for 
you to use on the dates listed below. The instructional leaflet will tell you how to do this if you need 
a reminder or have not tested before. 
  
Our recommended dates for testing are as follows: 
  

• Sunday 18th April 2021  (evening) 

• Wednesday 21st April 2021  (evening) 

• Sunday 25th April 2021  (evening) 

• Wednesday 28th April 2021  (evening) 

• Monday 3rd May 2021  (evening) 

• Thursday 6th May 2021 (evening) 

• Sunday 9th May 2021 (evening)  

  
We will send further test kits home for your son/daughter after these dates. If you or any family 
member want to order test kits for your own use you can do so at https://www.gov.uk/order-
coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests 
 
If the test comes back positive, please keep your son or daughter at home and book a PCR test to 
confirm the result.   
  
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
  
Joanne Chatburn 
Assistant Headteacher 
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